
Dear Bulldog Parents

Each year our school relies upon holding fundraisers to help pay for the many excellent 
educational opportunities we offer to our Bulldog students. This year, through the country’s 
pandemic, we have found ways to reach our goals, beautify our student’s cafeteria, purchase 
specialized COVID 19 air quality equipment to both Deane Porter and Forrestdale and now a 
spectacular new project has come to the table for us to get involved with to give to students for 
generations to come. 

At this time, we are reaching out to our community to ask for your financial support on our 
PLAYGROUND PROJECT! We are in the planning stages with the Board of Education to 
transform our old playground into a gorgeous, state of the art new playground. Our GO FUND 
ME goal is to charitably raise $75,000 to complete the construction of this project. Any 
additional funds collected will be applied to the playground beatification.

We have selected a playground from MRC/GameTime Playgrounds and will have open for the 
upcoming school year. The photos attached will give you a glimpse into this amazing new 
structure. Your tax-deductible donation will go directly to the construction and equipment. This 
playground has been specially designed to offer endless amounts of play, by creating a play 
circuit for our all our students.  

Please make a tax-deductible donation to our RUMSON PTO PLAYGROUND PROJECT, GO 
FUND ME account, to help us reach our goal and provide a new playground for all the 
children of our Rumson School community and their families. No donation is too small! We 
look forward to working with you on this amazing project for your children’s school future. 
Thank you for your support!

Let’s Build It Together!

With thanks and gratitude,
Your Rumson PTO

THE RUMSON PTO



BRONZE SILVER GOLD

$250 $500 $1,000
A donation of $250 will 
be gifted with a “Proud 
Sponsor”, lawn sign to 

post on your front lawn to 
show your Bulldog Pride, 

for your generosity. 
Signs will be on display at 

your home from
April 5th - April 30th

(prompt removal on the 30th)

Any donation over $500 
or more will be gifted a 
lawn sign, Family name 

or Business 
acknowledgement on a 

beautiful outdoor plaque 
to be placed in 

playground, for your 
generosity.

A donation of $1,000 or 
more will be offered a 

lawn sign, plaque, 
PLUS 2 tickets to the PTO 

sponsored “Playground 
Celebration” upon 

opening in September. 
(Date TBD), for your 

generosity

Your student (s) will have 
“First Play” opportunity 
on the new playground.(Example only- Actual plaque TBD) (Actual sign)

DONATION LEVEL OPPORTUNITUES

RUMSON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PLAYGROUND VISION


